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Community Engagement Meeting at Firebaugh Library 

The Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) will host a Stakeholders Community 
Engagement Session at the Firebaugh Branch Library Wednesday, January 31st from 
6:30 to 8:00 PM.  The meeting will be held at the current Firebaugh Branch Library 
located at 1315 O Street, Firebaugh.   
 
The purpose of this meeting is for the public to share what they would like to see in the 
new Firebaugh Branch Library space.  West Hills North, District Center is building a new 
campus with plans to have a joint academic and public library together in the same 
building.  This is the opportunity for all interested members of the community to have 
provide their input on the future of the public library in Firebaugh.   
 
Supervisor Brian Pacheco will be at the meeting to listen to your thoughts and ideas on 
what is needed for the new public library for the Firebaugh community.  All aspects of 
the public library’s service and commitment will be discussed at this meeting.  Please 
come join us. 
 
For additional information about this meeting, please contact FCPL’s Public Information 
Officer, Rocky Vang at (559) 600-6274 or (559) 970-1135.   
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